St. Paul's Episcopal Church Vestry Meeting Minutes Highlights

The following are highlights of the June 26, 2016, Vestry meeting minutes.

* Financially, the vestry is very encouraged by the pledges being paid in a timely fashion.

*The search for a new Preschool Director and a new Assistant Organist/Choirmaster has been extended.

*Sally Dudley, Director of Stewardship and Outreach Ministries, attended a conference in Atlanta concerning stewardship campaigns. The knowledge she gained from this conference will not only benefit St. Paul's, but Sally can also act as a resource for smaller churches in our diocese.

*The clergy are currently working on the adult formation classes for the fall.

*The Nursery Committee of the Children's Ministries has enacted several changes. Workers will now be in uniforms and wearing nametags. There is now a handbook for both the nursery workers and the parents.

*A new upper playground to benefit both the Preschool and children's formation will be built before the opening of the Preschool this fall. Creative Playscapes is the company that has been hired for the job.